Tom & Maureen Bryant
2022 Maiden Lane
Wenatchee, WA 98801
Phone: 509.860.2257
Email: maureenlbryant@gmail.com

June 28, 2017

Masood Khan, Esq.
Adjusters International
4300 36" Avenue West
Seattle, Washington 98199

Dear Masood,

We write this reference letter to thank you and Adjusters International for your
outstanding work in Helping us obtain great settlement on our insurance claim. We are
very happy to have met with you, David Droubay and Kyle Hensiek, and other members
of your team after our family home was completely destroyed from the Wenatchee
Firestorm of June 2015. It was great to find a professional and compassionate team such
as yours to help us negotiate the complex maze that is the insurance industry.

Tom and I are thankful that we hired you and Adjusters International. Even
considering the amount we paid Adjusters International, we have no doubt that we came
out well ahead as where we would have been without you. Your fee percentage at 9% of
the total insurance recovery was money well spent to have the peace of mind that we had
a zealous advocate on our side to level the playing field. We have no regrets that we
chose the path we did.

We would highly recommend you to anyone who is filing a loss claim with an
insurance company. Please feel free to pass on this letter to potential clients.

Maureen Bryant
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